
 

 

 

No.14 of 2025 

Suspension of PEC VTS visits 
  
 
 
Please be advised that commencing Monday 23rd June 2025 PEC visits to the VTS will be 
suspended until further notice whilst Belfast Harbour embarks on VTS upgrade works.  
 
New PEC applicants or those requiring revalidation can request a PowerPoint presentation from 
pec@belfast-harbour.co.uk  
 
Appendix 5: VTS Familiarisation can be self-certified with the remark “familiarisation via 
PowerPoint presentation” annotated onto the form.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS       CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST HARBOUR       HARBOUR MASTER 
01st June 2025 
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